
NEWS RELEASE 
December 10, 2013 

MASON COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
411 NORTH 5TH ST 

SHEL TON, WA 98584 

TO: KMAS, KRXY, SHEL TON-MASON COUNTY JOURNAL, THE 
OLYMPIAN, SHEL TON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, NORTH MASON 
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE, CITY OF SHEL TON, ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL, THE SUN 

RE: Mason County Public Health & Human Services to close from 11 :00 am to 
1 :00 PM on Tuesday, December 17, 2013 for Staff Development 

Mason County Public Health & Human Services will be closed to the public from 
11 :00 am to 1 :00 PM on Tuesday, December 17, 2013 for staff development. 
The office will be closed to walk-in customers and phone calls for this two hour 
period to make sure that all public health staff can all participate without 
interruptions. We appreciate the public's cooperation. 

For questions please contact Vicki Kirkpatrick at 360-427-9670, Ext. 260, 360-
275-4467, Ext. 260 from Belfair, or 360-482-5269, Ext. 260 from Elma. 

Tim Sheldon 
Commissioner 


